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October 27, 2020 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL – clerk@wicourts.gov 

Ms. Sheila T. Reiff 
Clerk of Supreme Court 
Supreme Court of Wisconsin-Office of the Clerk 
110 East Main Street, Suite 215 
P.O. Box 1688 
Madison, WI 53701-1688 

Re: In re the Petition of Lori O’Bright as Clerk for Outagamie County ad Beth Hauser as 
Clerk for Calumet County, Petitioners, v. Cory Swedberg as Clerk for the Town of 
Vandenbroek, et al., Respondents. 
No. 2020AP1761-OA 

Dear Ms. Reiff: 

We represent the Town of Vandenbroek, one of the respondents in the above-referenced 
matter, and submit this letter response on its behalf.  We appreciate the Court’s willingness 
to accept this letter response. 

We have received and reviewed that document entitled “Town of Center, Town of Cicero, 
Town of Grand Chute, Town of Maine, Town of Osborn, Village of Harrison, and Village of 
Kimberly Response to Outagamie County and Calumet County’s Emergency Petition for 
Original Jurisdiction and Declaratory Judgment” (the “Center Response”), filed on those 
respondent’s behalf at approximately 11:28 this morning.  The Town of Vandenbroek agrees 
with the position set forth in the Center Response and, through this letter, adopts that 
position and joins with the respondents on whose behalf the Center Response was submitted. 

Thank you for your consideration in this regard, and, again, thank you for your willingness to 
accept the Town of Vandenbroek’s response in this format. 

Very truly yours, 

Davis & Kuelthau, s.c. 

Electronically signed by Anthony J. Steffek 

Anthony J. Steffek 


